Re: Speed Calming Devices

Diane C Eldridge <de703452@gmail.com>
Fri 9/13/2024 10:05 PM
To:Emily Taylor <etaylor@mtjuliet-tn.gov>

Thank You Ms Taylor I will forward this to some of the neighbors and
suggest they submit you a letter.

I Diane and Dan Eldridge do not see the need for speed bumps, the
children on the main street play in the street with their basketball
and chase after it

and also very small children are left to ride their tricycles in the
road, do not use the sidewalks, sometimes there is no parent in
sight and other times there is,

the key | believe to wanting them is so the subdivision streets at
least two of them can be for playgrounds. Children in here do not
use their backyards to play

in. In fact this past July 4th We were entering our subdivision at just
almost dark and the main Saddle wood was a Fireworks event with
several neighbors that

live on that street and their children were in the street setting off
fireworks | stopped to let them step off the road in fact one
neighbor seemed to be the main

on setting them off in the street, they went on with them far longer
than the time should have been permitted, some of us work and
have small pets that fireworks

are a huge issue. | realize some may consider us rude but I call it
considerate for your neighbors, also safely take them wee there is a
professional setting them off

instead of keeping neighbors awake that do not have a week or
weekend off. Consideration. We are totally against the speed
bumps. | do not notice as meny speeders

as | do parents and children playing in the street even after dark,
basketball goals in driveways and the ball gets away from them and
then the ball and them both are in

the street and we have to stop. Parents are either inside or not
home? We have had a sign placed at the back of our street that
someday in the future there will be



a cut thru street. Even with the No Outlet sign out front of our
subdivision they still come back here wondering if possible they can
cut through and avoid the Lebanon Road backed up traffic morning
and evening. We vote no for speed bumps. Some of the least
expensive subdivisions and most expensive subdivisions do not have
speed bumps, we think this is a tacky ideal. Keep the kids in the
yard playing or Charlie Daniels Park, and honestly we do not see
that many speeding in this subdivision, it is a wish to have speed
bumps to protect their children playing in our streets.

Thank You,
Dan and Diane Eldridge

On Fri, Sep 13, 2024 at 9:57 AM Emily Taylor <etaylor@mtjuliet-tn.gov> wrote:
Ms. Eldridge,

| have attached the agenda packet for the 10/15 Traffic Commission meeting at 6PM, here at City Hall, which
shows the new speed studies done for the deferrals, including Saddle Wood and Saddle Brook.

If you would email me a letter and/or a list of neighbors who are opposed to the speed calming devices going
in, I will happily give them to our board and attach them to the agenda. That way your voice and opinions are
heard, even though you cannot make the meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. | hope you have a terrific weekend!

Thank you,

Emily Taylor
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